
Jan. 20            Deposit for Student & Kids Camp Due 

     Ordination Council & Ordination for Josh Smith 

Jan. 30            Feed the Teachers 

Feb. 3     Deacons’ Meeting 

Feb. 9     Disaster Relief Training, FBC Gautier 

Feb. 23     Disaster Relief Training, Hillcrest BC, Byram 

March 11-15  Spring Break for Petal Schools 

 

January 6, 2019 



SUNDAY,  JANUARY 6 
   9:00 a.m.   LifeGroups 
 10:30 a.m.   Worship 
   2:00 p.m.   Student Praise Team Rehearsal 
   4:00 p.m.   Deacons’ Meeting 
   5:00 p.m.   PPS PrayerWalk  
 

WEDNESDAY,  JANUARY 9 
         5:30 p.m.   Family Supper 
   6:15 p.m.   Opportunities for the Entire Family 
 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 11 
  7:30 a.m.     Men’s Prayer Group  
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Make LifeGroup participation a part 
of 2019! Classes are starting new 
studies in Romans, James, 
“Forgotten God” by Francis Chen, 
among others. There are also new 
teachers in a several classes. Feel 
free to visit several until you find the 
best fit. LifeGroups play a vital role 
in the ministry of Petal FBC. Don’t 
neglect this part of church life here. 

Join us for Family Friendly 
Wednesday this week. Sup-
per  begins @5:30 p.m. fol-
lowed by AgeGroups @6:15 
p.m. The menu is grilled pork 
chops, corn, vegetable blend 
& dessert. Hot dogs for kids. 
Josh starts a discipleship se-

ries this week in Refuel.  

Coming in 2019: Outlive Your 
Life Phase 2! Our goal is to raise 
funds to complete most of our 
building along with several other 
important projects to give us room 
to grow. We can’t wait to see what 
the Lord will do in Petal FBC in 

2019 and beyond. 

Disaster Re-
lief Training 
Events for 
2019 will be 
held Febru-
ary 9 at FBC 
Gautier and 

February 23 at Hillcrest Baptist 
Church in Byram. No registration 
needed. Cost is $20 per person. 
Call 601-292-3335 for info. 

Camp is for children who have com-
pleted 2nd to 5th grade. Contact Den-

ise with questions. 

13 Men & 8 Women are needed 
IMMEDIATELY to be mentors. 
Applications are on the table in the 
foyer. If you have taken an appli-
cation, please turn it to the office 
ASAP.  

Ordination 

for Josh Smith 

January 20 

6:00 p.m. 

Volunteers are needed to deliver 
boxed-lunches to the school. Call the 

office to sign up to help. 

Thanks to everyone who gave to 
the Lottie Moon Christmas Offer-
ing. Our total for 2018 was: 

$25,245.18. Every penny given 
goes to support our missionaries 
around the world. Copies of 
Prayerpoints are on the lobby ta-
ble. It provides daily requests from 
IMB workers. 


